
 

 

Update as of March 8, 2021: 
Entrance to Big R Stores to Open 
Today; U-Turns at Bosque Brewing to    
 be Closed for About One Week as  

      Crews Work On That Intersection 
NOTE: All work is scheduled weather permitting, and is subject to change without notice. 

REGULAR WORK HOURS: Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-5 p.m. although crews may work longer 
hours or weekends if needed.  
 
NEW: Crews will open the entrance to Big R Stores to eastbound traffic on U.S. 550 today, 
March 8. Traffic will only be allowed turn right and head east on U.S. 550 when leaving Big R Stores. 
 
Also, crews will be working on the intersection at Bosque Brewing this week, so there will be 
no U-turns allowed from Bosque Brewing for traffic heading westbound on U.S. 550 through at 
least Friday, March 12, 2021. Traffic heading westbound on U.S. 550 will need to access the  
U-Turn at Camino Don Tomas. 
 
POSTPONED: Crews will not begin work on extending installation of a large storm drainage 
pipe in the center median of U.S. 550 to west of Jemez Canyon Dam Road until Monday, March 
15, 2021. Westbound motorists will be able to turn right on Jemez Canyon Dam Road, and U-Turns 
will be allowed at this intersection this week. 
 
REMINDER: The left (outside) lane of eastbound U.S. 550 is scheduled to be closed from  
9 a.m.-3 p.m. Tuesday, March 9 between the Rio Grande Bridge and Camino Don Tomas for 
manhole work. Motorists traveling in this area during this time should expect delays. 
 
MOTORISTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO EXPECT DELAYS AND TO GIVE THEMSELVES EXTRA 
TIME TO REACH THEIR DESTINATIONS. 
 
Questions, Concerns: Visit www.keepmoving550.com or www.nmroads.com or contact Patti 
Watson – 505-245-3134, 505-269-9691, pattiw@cwastrategic.com. 
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